The City of Bexley Mail - Drexel Ave 2/7/22, 2:09 PM

Drexel Ave
Joe Blake <jblake183@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 5, 2022 at 9:13 AM

To: Ben Kessler <mayor@bexley.org>, jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org, Ifeibel@bexley.org,
mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org, smarcellino@bexley.org, tmarkham@bexley.org

Hello,

| support option B for Drexel Ave. Not only is a protected bike lane the obviously more progressive and safe option, it
will also look better. It will save the city the headache of median maintenance. Medians are a waste of space and will
crowd Drexel ave, obscuring views and making it even less safe than it's current state (especially for cyclists).

Whatever we do, please do not plant giant maple trees under power lines and in the tree lawn where they destroy
sidewalks (like we did on college ave).

Thanks for your time,

Joe Blake
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